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International Blessed Family Convocation  

South America (Brazil) on the 28 - 30 April 2017 

 
 

Dear Blessed Families, 

 

We would like to inform you that an International Blessed Family Convocation is to be held in South 

America (Brazil) on the 28 - 30 April 2017. 

 

If you are interested, please inform Orlande Schenk at pmc@ esgd,org before the 15 April if you want 

your child's profile to be displayed. 

 

The easiest way is to have or create a profile on www,bcmatching,org  - otherwise you can also send the 

profile directly to Orlande. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

David Hanna 

(Blessed Family and Education Department) 

+44 208 467 2296 

+44 779 6626 294 

 
 
 

 


